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I’m not in favor of any tax passed by the legislature without a vote of the people. We 

do not need more taxes!  We need ODOT and other agencies to be more prudent 

about how they spend the money they currently have. You will force Oregonians to 

become members of another state. There are many options out there and we are 

losing our businesses too, because they aren’t going to stay when they’re being 

taxed out of business! 


